
ACCEPTANCE OF LATE PAYMENTS 
OF PREMIUM CONTRIBUTIONS 

FROM FORMAL SECTOR 
MEMBERS 

Effective immediately, all Accredited Collecting Agents (ACAs) are hereby 
authorized to accept late payments of premium contributions from the 
Formal Sector members provided that the applicable period is indicated in 
the PhilHealth Premium Payment Slip (PPPS).

This advisory is in line with PhilHealth Circular 009-2015 on the Mandatory 
Payment of Premium Contributions of Employers and Employees in 
PhilHealth Accredited Collecting  Agents.

Further inquiries pertaining to this advisory may be referred to the Treasury 
Department at (02) 441-7444 ext. 7459 or (02) 638-8231.
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